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The Person County Board of Commissioners will consider a waiver of competitive 
bidding under G.S. 143-129(g) at its regular meeting on April 18, 2022 at 9:00am for 
the purchase of a comprehensive backup and security solution from Tego Data 
Systems, LLC; the seller having agreed to extend to Person County the same or more 
favorable prices and terms set forth in its General Services Administration Contract 
GS-35F-303DA dated January 13, 2022. For additional information, contact Chris 
Puryear, IT Director at 336-597-7810 or in person at 204 W. Barden Street, Roxboro, 
North Carolina, 27573 or via email at cpuryear@personcountync.gov. 
 
 

Brenda B. Reaves, MMC, NCMCC 
Clerk to the Board 


